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ANNOUNCEMENT 

on change in operating location of Cash Center 

 
 
Dear Customers, 

 
We inform you that starting from Monday, February 11, 2019 our Cash Center will be available at a new 

location: 

New availability of our Cash Center: 

Promenade Gardens Business Center  

80 Váci Road, District 13, Budapest  
 
- which is close to the current location at the underground station ‘Dózsa György út’; pay parking is available in 
front of the Cash Center and in the streets nearby. 
 

Opening hours of Cash Center are remaining the same: 

Monday - Thursday: 9:00 – 14:30  

Friday: 9:00 – 14:00 

On Saturdays, which become business days due to official working day re-ordering our colleagues in Cash 

Center are available based on the Friday working schedule. 

 

Budapest, February 7, 2019 
 
Your sincerely, 
Citibank Europe plc Hungarian Branch Office 

 


